
THE GREENOCK PHILOSOPHICAL SOCIETY 
Instituted 1861 

LECTURE PROGRAMME 
161

st
 SESSION 2022-2023 

 

MEETINGS WILL BE HELD IN THE WATT HALL OF THE WATT INSTITUTION AND SIMULTANEOUSLY ON ZOOM 

TALKS ARE ON FRIDAY EVENINGS, DOORS OPEN IN THE HALL AND ON ZOOM 7:00 FOR 7:30 p.m.  

SEE OUR FACEBOOK EVENTS AT:  https://www.facebook.com/PhilSoc/  FOR DETAILS OF ALL TALKS 

 

2022 MEETINGS 
 

OCTOBER – 

 

21 Due to unforeseen circumstances this meeting cannot now take place. 

 Katie McMillan “Countryside Rangers at Whitelee Windfarm” 

28 David Mackie 

 “Nothing Like Work – 7 years with the D’Oyly Carte” 

NOVEMBER – 

 

  4 Gerry Malone 

“Inverclyde Masters and Open Water Swimming” 

11 Anne Pettigrew 

“Not the Life I had Imagined” 

18 Alison Bunce 

”Compassionate Inverclyde” 

25 Alan Cumming 

“The Dardanelles Memorial Window” 

DECEMBER – 

 

  2 Bill Kean    -   Ian Barr Memorial Lecture                                                * 

“A Kean Eye on the World” 

  9 Bruce Newlands                                                                                         * 

“The Inverclyde Shed” 

 

 

2023 MEETINGS 
 

JANUARY - 

 

13 To be announced 

 “TBA” 

20 Anna Magnusson 

 “Experiences as a Religious Broadcaster” 

27   TBA 

FEB 3rd, 10th, 17th & 24th – TBA 

 

Further 2023 Meetings are being arranged and will be announced in 

due course.  Members are invited to put forward any suggestions 

they might have for speakers. 

 

Meetings will be held in the Watt Hall of the Watt Institution 

15 Kelly St. Greenock PA16 8JX and simultaneously on Zoom. 

 

Due to an unforeseen problem with staffing at the Watt Hall the first 

meeting in 2022 will be the 28
th

 of October. The Society has sent 

thanks and apologies to Katie McMillan who was to have spoken on 

the 21
st
 of October. 

 

Many thanks are due to committee member Lorna McCartney and Treasurer 

Joe Heffernan for their efforts in arranging and managing the technical 

aspects of our ‘Hybrid Solution’ to holding our meetings. 

Thanks are also due to our committee members and to our Vice-president 

Susie Clark for their efforts in the assembling of our programme to a 

very demanding timescale 

Talks marked ‘*’ are illustrated. 

https://www.facebook.com/PhilSoc/

